A TFAETT
VISR LA FAFI
DI<Rl

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
GOVERNMENT OF THE
PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF BANGLADESH
DHAKA

No. C&W/Cons/NV/Sept/18/H-0189

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Government of the People’s Republic of
Bangladesh, presents its compliments to the Embassy of the Republic of Italy
in Dhaka and has the honour to state that the following officials of Bangladesh
Submarine Cable Company Limited (BSCCL) would like to visit Italy for a
period of 04 (four) days from 24 to 27 September 2018 (excluding travel
time) or from the actual date of departure to attend SEA-ME-WE-4
AR&RSC#19 Meeting to be held in Rome, Italy:

i Sl No Name & Designation Passport No |
F0l Mr. K M Atikur Rahman, Deputy General Manager 0C0116125
‘ 02 Mr. Shukanta Kumar Debnath, Deputy General BW0214643

g Manager o

The Ministry would appreciate if the esteemed Embassy could endorse

necessary visas on their passports.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Government of the People’s Republic of
Bangladesh avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Embassy of the

Republic of Italy in Dhaka the assurances of its highest consideration.

Dhaka, 06 September 2018

The Embassy of the Republic of Italy
Dhaka



